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NOTICE OF MATERIAL MODIFICATIONS 
to the  

NORTHERN CALIFORNIA PLASTERERS HEALTH & 

WELFARE TRUST FUND 
(As revised September 1, 2018) 

 TO:  All Participants and Beneficiaries of the 

   Northern California Plasterers Health & Welfare Plan 

 

FROM: The Board of Trustees 

 

DATE:  April 17, 2020 

 

 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you of important changes to the Northern 

California Plasterers Health & Welfare Plan (the “Plan”).  Due to the circumstances 

surrounding the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) pandemic, the Board of Trustees has made the 

following change to the Plan:  

 

EXTENSION OF HEALTH AND WELFARE COVERAGE 

If you were eligible for active coverage under the Health & Welfare Plan in May 

2020, then your coverage will not be terminated for low work hours beginning in March. 

This means that if you received active health and welfare coverage in May 2020, then 

you will also receive health and welfare coverage for June 2020, even if your work hours 

have not been sufficient to satisfy monthly hours requirements. 

This document is a Summary of Material Modifications intended to notify you of 

important changes made to the Northern California Plasterers Health & Welfare Plan 

since the Summary Plan Description (“SPD”) was last distributed to you.  Please take the 

time to read this Summary carefully and keep it with the copy of the SPD that was 

previously provided to you.  If you either need another copy of the SPD or if you have 

any questions regarding these changes to the Plan, please contact the Trust Fund Office 

by telephone during normal business hours at the number above or by mail at 4160 

Dublin Blvd, Suite 400, Dublin, CA 94568.  

 
If there is any conflict between this Summary of Material Modifications and the Formal Plan Rules, the 

terms of the Formal Plan Rules shall govern. 


